October 4, 2021	      PRESS RELEASE:

CITY OF MILTON-FREEWATER
PLANNING COMMISSION OPENING


The City of Milton-Freewater is seeking an interested volunteer to serve on the City's Planning Commission. 


PLANNING COMMISSION:  One (1) vacancy to fill the remaining term through January 31, 2022.  The Planning Commission members meet the first Monday evening of each month at 6:30 p.m.  The commission acts on issues involving the zoning code and comprehensive plan.  The volunteer must reside within City limits with the exception of one member may reside outside the City limits, but must be a resident of the Urban Growth Boundary.  Members are appointed by the Mayor with approval of the City Council.  This position also requires a Statement of Economic Interest be filed with the Oregon Government Ethics Commission once a year.


[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE NOTE:  This is a non-paid position. Interested citizens are asked to submit an application to the City Recorder by 12:00 noon, Monday, October 25, 2021. City Recorder Leanne Steadman may be reached by phone at 541-938-8233 or electronically at leanne.steadman@milton-freewater-or.gov.  An application is available to be downloaded from the city website at www.mfcity.com 

